From: MaKayla Schill

To: ES-comments-intermtn-payette
Subject: Plans for the Stibnite Gold project need to protect water quality and restore habitat
Date: Thursday, July 20, 2017 7:39:58 PM

Dear Payette Forest Supervisor Keith Lannom and staff,

Please don't let this happen to our beautiful state! This area is not only fantastic for outdoor recreation such as
fishing, but it is also simply a beautiful area that | would hate to see destroyed. In light of recent research that shows
how damaging gold mines are, | would ask you to PLEASE consider the public's opinion in this matter.

Mrs. MaKayla Schill






